
Welcome Back to the Classroom! 
 

 

NEIEP is excited to be able to once again offer in person classes, beginning with the Fall 2021 Semester.  

Here is some info on what’s happening this semester: 

• The ISM and SSM have new update files on the NEIEP website 
• Updated content for Semester 200 has been released, including: 

o Ten new unit textbooks 
o Seventeen redesigned PowerPoint presentations 
o Two updated lab books 
o A new virtual Governor Lab 
o All new homework assignments 
o Four new Multi-Unit Exams 
o An updated Final Exam 
o Updated grading structure   

• OSHA 10 Hour Construction Training has been updated for Semester 100. The new files are 
available on the NEIEP website OSHA page, under the Training tab. 

• OSHA 10 Hour General Industry Training materials have been released for Semester 800 and as 
a standalone CE course. The new files are available on the NEIEP website OSHA page, under the 
Training tab.  

• For Instructors, the CE023 Harassment and Discrimination in the Workplace course has been 
updated. You are required to complete this course before returning to the classroom.  

• For students, pre-recorded lecture videos offered to home study during quarantine are now 
available to anyone enrolled in an RC, Home Study, RVMX, or CE025 course. 

• The virtual Governor Lab developed for RC200 will be offered as a standalone CE course on the 
NEIEP website. Look for CE042 on the Online Training and Licensing page, under the Training 
tab. This course is available to all members with access to the NEIEP website.   
 
 

Make sure you are checking you @neiep.org email and the NEIEP website often for more updates! 
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